
   

 
Permission to Issue Non-Teaching Professional Personnel Contracts 

 
 
 
Policy Reference: OE-4  
 
The superintendent shall assure the recruitment, employment, development, evaluation, 
and compensation of district employees in a manner necessary to enable the organization 
to achieve its Results policies 
 
Background Information:   
 
The District will notify all non-teaching professional personnel of their contract status by 
June 30th of each year.   
 
Purpose:   
 
Request for approval to issue 2020-21 Non-Teaching Professional Personnel 
Employment Contracts 
  
For Further Information:   
 
Mary Anderson, Chief Human Resources Officer, (843) 488-6862 or 
manderson002@horrycountyschools.net 
 
Recommended Action: 
 
Approval to issue 2020-2021 Non-Teaching Professional Personnel Employment 
Contracts 
 
Estimated Project Cost:   
 
None 
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